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Your submission for this review:

I am a foster carer for nearly Syrs and believe the costs and pricings of OOHC is not meeting the standards or needs of the
families and children that it is required for. I believe foster care should be classified as a legitimate job to adhere to the child's
needs in everyday possible without having the stress or worries of financial support.





